
Visiting Sparks Elementary 

 

All visitors must sign-in at the front office through our Raptor Visitor 

Management System.  When signing in visitors must present their 

Driver’s License so that we may scan it into our Raptor system.  

Adult guests without a Driver’s License must present a government 

issued form of identification.  

In order to protect the learning environment of our students, guests 

should refrain from entering classrooms or pods unless they have a 

pre-arranged appointment made through the teacher or front office 

staff. 

The playground and recess areas are reserved for Sparks students 

only during the school day.  Younger siblings are not allowed to play 

on the equipment with their siblings during the school day.  Parents 

may not be on the playground interacting with other students unless 

they are serving as a scheduled volunteer and have cleared a 

criminal background check. 

	
  


